
From: Annemarie
To: Miller, Tabatha; Jones, Marie; Perkins, Scott; CDD User
Subject: against planning commission decision to grant 4 B
Date: Wednesday, April 11, 2018 5:37:36 PM

To whom it may concern,

4B This sign permit should be denied. Why do we need bigger and bigger
and more & more gas station signs? Why do we need 5 signs at that corner
advertising the price of gas, a food mart, the gas station and why do
they need to be so big? What is Fort Bragg preparing for?

Annemarie Weibel
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